To: Montville Planning and Zoning Commission
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382
From: Dean Fiske, The Nevar Company, applicant and owner — 677 South Main St., Cheshire, Ct 06410
Re: 23-SUB 1 —-958 Route 163, (Parcel ID 046-008-000)
Date: January 16, 2024

Please accept this letter to withdraw my application above from the next meeting scheduled for
1/23/2024. Hopefully we will be able to re-submit soon. Thank you for your time on this matter.

Ji——=
Dean éiske, Owner, The Nevar Company



